






May 6,201 1 

City Council 
City of Long Beach 
333 W. Ocean Blvd., 14th Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

Dear Councilmembers: 

The Downtown Residential Council (DRC) would like to express its support of the proposed aggressive panhandling ordinance 
and respectfully requests that City Council adopt the legislation. 

The DRC is comprised of six Downtown Long Beach Neighborhood Associations: East Village Association (EVA), North Pine 
Neighborhood Alliance (NPNA), Ocean Residents Community Association (ORCA), Promenade Area Residents Association 
(PARA), West End Community Association (WECA), and Willmore City Heritage Association (WCHA). In total, these six 
associations represent several hundred active DRC members and several thousand Downtown Long Beach residents. 

Downtown Long Beach is our home, and we wish for our neighborhoods to be vibrant, inviting, livable, and safe communities 
in which to walk, dine, shop, raise our kids, retire, work, and enjoy our lives. We are in support of the proposed ordinance 
because aggressive panhandling has become a growing concern not only in Downtown Long Beach but throughout Long 
Beach as a whole. Threatening behavior deters residents and guests from visiting our local businesses and enjoying our 
great neighborhoods. 

The City of Long Beach is not alone in working to address the challenges raised by aggressive panhandlers. Many 
communities across the state and country have adopted, or are in the process of adopting, similar measures. The proposed 
ordinance balances multiple issues, and codifies as illegal the threatening actions of aggressive panhandlers. 

We thank the Downtown Long Beach Associate's Public Safety Task Force, Vice Mayor Lowenthal, Councilmember Garcia, 
Councilmember DeLong, City Prosecutor Haubert, City Attorney Shannon, and the LBPD for their leadership in drafting the 
ordinance and for working together to find a solution for this ongoing issue. We urge City Council to consider and implement 
the recommendation regarding aggressive panhandling in the City of Long Beach. 

Sincerely, 

Council Board of Directors 

Michael anderbeek, President d Lo a avona, Treasurer 

Michael Mosselli. EVA President --c--- Pedto Costa. ~ ~ ~ b r e s i d e n t  

Eric Gray, Secretary 

cc: Mayor Bob Foster, City Manager Pat West, City Council, City Prosecutor Doug Haubert, City Attorney Bob Shannon, Chief 
Jim McDonnell, City Clerk Larry Herrera, Kraig Kojian, DRC Board 



May 6,201 1 
City Council 
City of Long Beach 
333 W. Ocean Blvd., 14' Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

Dear Council Menlbers: 

The Promenade Area Residents Association fully supports the proposed "aggressive 
panhan&ing" ordinance and we request that City Council adopt this legislation. 

PARA represents residents within the following boundar.ies of Downtown Long Beach: 
First Street to Third Street and Pacific Avenue to Long Beach Bodevard. 

We reside in Downtown Long Beach, and it is om desire that our neighborhood be 
friendly, inviting and above all else, safe. For us, our families and ow friends. 

Many of our residents have experienced the threatening behavior of aggressive 
panhandlers. We feel that it is a growing problem that needs to be addressed. That is why 
we, PARA, strongly urge you to adopt this ordinance and make these threatening actions 
illegal. 

We sincerely appreciate the efforts of all those who have participated in working together 
to draft this ordinance and resolve the aggressive panhandling problem. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Mayor Bob Foster, City Manager Pat West, City PFOS~CU~O~ Doug Haubert 
City Attorney Bob Shitnaon, Chief Jim McDonnel, City Clerk Lany Herrera - 
DRC Board- P A M  Board 



May 9,201 1 

Suja Lowenthal 
Vice Mayor & 
Councdwoman, 2nd District 
City of Long Beach 
Civic Center Plaza 
333 West Ocean Blvd., 14th Floor 
Long Beach, California 90802 

Dear Suja, 

The Long Beach Convention & Visitors Bureau appreciates and supports your efforts to 
limit aggressive panhandling in our city. Visitors and convention attendees are vital to 
the economic health of our city, and this ordinance will help to ensure that our visiting 
guests enjoy a safe, non-threatening atmosphere. 

We also appreciate that the proposed ordinance targets the overly aggressive panhandler 
while being properly restrained to curtail any concerns regarding overzealous 
enforcement. 

Thanks again for your efforts to implement an enforceable plan. 

Steve Goodling 
President & CEO 

LONG BEACH CONVENTION & VISITORS BUREAU 
301 E. Ocean Bivd., Suia  WOO I Long Boucki. California 9 0 8 0 2  I 800.4577820 I www.visi!Iongheacii.com 










